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Sesco, Daphyne A.

From: Tony Delisle <TDelisle@cilncf.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 5:21 PM

To: Gomez, Jesus M,; Colette Gromoll

Cc: Crawford, Mildred A.; Sesco, Daphyne A.
Subject: RE: CIL Contract

Jesus,

Thank you for meeting with us this morning.
We concur with the amount of $95,000.00 per year to provide the services listed in the RFP.

We are grateful to continue our partnership in meeting the needs of people with disabilities in our community and look
forward to continuing to work with you and your staff.

Take care

Tony Delisle, PhD

Executive Director

Center for Independent Living of North Central Florida (CILNCF)
See our Video:_https://youtu.be/WKkX9TT1RVk
Website: http://cilncf.org/

Email: tdelisle@cilncf.org

Phone: (352) 378-7474 ext- 12

Fax: (352) 378-5582

Assistant Professor, (Courtesy Appointment)
University of Florida

Department of Health Education and Behavior

Support the Center when you search and shop online!

GoodSearch.com - powered by Yahoo! donates a penny from each online search and up to 30% of purchases
from Goodshop.com

Amazon donates 0.5% of your purchases from Amazon Smile at smile.amazon.com

Donate to the Center by entering “Transitional Living of North Central Florida” as your cause!

This Electronic Message contains information from The Center for Independent Living of North Central Florida (CILNCF)
and is confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this
message is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at
(800) 265-5724. This information may be protected by state and federal law, which prohibits further distribution, sharing,
or disclosure of the information.

From: Gomez, Jesus M. [mailto:gomezjm@cityofgainesville.orq]
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 4:34 PM

To: Tony Delisle; Colette Gromoll

Cc: Crawford, Mildred A.; Sesco, Daphyne A.

Subject: CIL Contract




#160968F
Tony/Colette:

Thank you for meeting with us this morning to negotiate the Paratransit Eligibility contract. Per our discussions we
agree to the request for $95,000.00 per year to provide the services listed in the RFP. We understand you are at your
capacity to provide the services required and therefore, have requested the increase to hire staff to be able to meet the
increased workload. Please return this email stating your concur with the contract amount.

It was a pleasure to meet you this morning and we look forward to continuing to work with you and your staff.
Thanks,
Jesus Gomez

RTS Director
(352) 393-7860





